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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Joseph Adolph <joseph.adolph@gmail.com>Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 2:06 PMTo: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)Cc: Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)Subject: Fwd: 988 Argyle StreetAttachments: 3601481_3629117_01080852.pdf

Hi Mai, 
 
Thank you for your communication and for your help with this process. I'm hoping to list the house for sale as 
soon as I can. As the expenses of repairs have been extensive and the house has been vacant since mid-June.  
 
To that end, I'm hoping that you can help me by providing an email version of the Certificate of Occupancy (or 
some type of communication) that I can provide my real estate agent that this property can be listed on MLS. 
 
Also, I wanted to note, that the address on the letters is incorrect. My property management company was asked 
to update my address at the city, but failed to do so, so I am still not receiving any letters that the city sends me. 
Who should I reach out to in order to get this updated? 
 
 
Thanks again to everyone for their help as we worked through this. Everyone at the city has been extremely 
patient and helpful throughout the process. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Joe Adolph 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: whdavismn <whdavismn@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Aug 2, 2017 at 11:11 AM 
Subject: Fwd: 988 Argyle Street 
To: Joseph <joseph.adolph@gmail.com> 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Bill  
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)" <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
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Date: 8/2/17 1:04 PM (GMT-06:00)  
To: whdavismn@gmail.com  
Cc: "Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)" <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)" 
<adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)" <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Wiese, Angie 
(CI-StPaul)" <angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Subject: 988 Argyle Street  
 
Mr. Davis, 
  
Per our discussion, the attached letter sent on August 1 to Mr. Adolph is in error and not consistent with the 
August 1, 2017 Legislative Hearing.   Please disregard. 
  
Thank you! 
  
  
  
Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices  
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 I Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or appeal application: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals 
Fax: 651-266-8574 I Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
  
 


